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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Wednesday 14 July 2021
Dear parents

RE: Year 6 Performance

I’'m sure you are aware the government has confirmed the wider removal of COVID-19 restrictions
from 19 July. Inlight of this, we have reviewed the number of parents who are invited to come and
watch the performance. We are now able to invite two parents to come along and watch. A further
parentmail form will be sent to parents so they can select an additional performance. Please see
dates and times to choose from:

e Monday 19 July 9:30am & 2:00pm

o Tuesday 20 July 9:30am & 2:00pm
The performance will last approximately 1.5 hours. Please ensure that you select the performance
they would like to watch via Parentmail, as we will still be ticking off names of parents on the list on
the day. If you are not on the list, then unfortunately you may not get a chance to see the show as
we still have to restrict the numbers as the year 6 children are still in bubbles which means they are
taking up quite a lot of the hall space.

Please see below information which states the additional measures we are putting in place in line
with our COVID risk assessment:

e Parents should enter the school grounds at 9:15am (for the 9:30am performance) and
1:45pm (for the 2:00pm performance). Parents dropping off younger siblings in the morning
should drop off and leave the school site before re-entering at 9:15am. Parents can start
walking towards the Year 5&6 Hub at 9:15am and 1:45pm and enter the building via the
Y5&6 double doors to make their way to the main hall.

o A staff member will be waiting for parents by the main hall, ticking off whoever is on the list.
You may be refused entry if you are not on the list.

e \We are still advising parents to wear face coverings in the main hall unless they are exempt.

o The audience will be socially distanced from each other and the performers. The main hall
doors will be kept open to provide ventilation.

| know that these timings and arrangements may not be ideal for parents, but I’'m sure you can
appreciate the measures we have to put in place in order to make the event as safe as we can. Please
ensure that the above measures are followed. The performance will also be recorded and will be
shared with all parents on Google Classroom.

| hope you are looking forward to watching the show- I've had a sneaky preview and you are
definitely in for a treat!

Best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



